
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Ref: PPS/SS/MS/JS/16-17/April/069               19th April, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Subject: Holiday on Account of Isra’a Wal Miraj  
 

 

 

As per the official declaration the school will remain closed on Sunday, 23rd April, 2017 

in honour of Isra’a Wal Miraj holiday. 

 

School will reopen on Monday, 24th April, 2017.  

 

 

Best Regards,  

Shagufa Kidwai        
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


